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6th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

I am pleased to invite your son/daughter in Year 7 or 8 to a pantomime performance of Snow White 

performed at the Derngate Theatre in Northampton on Wednesday 13th December 2023. 

This is not a compulsory trip but will be offered on a first come, first served basis. Students will 

travel by coach, leaving at midday and arriving back to school at approximately 4pm. Please ensure 

that arrangements have been made for their collection. Students will be asked to inform their 

parents if possible when we are approximately 15 minutes from school on our return. 

The cost of the ticket and travel will be a total of £18. Please pay via ParentPay by Wednesday 4th 

October 2023. There are 145 tickets available so once the trip is full it will be removed from 

ParentPay and we will inform parents that this is the case. You will be informed if you have been 

successful in gaining a place. If your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium, please select the relevant 

option on ParentPay and their place will be funded. It is vital you complete this consent with the 

emergency information in order to secure a place.   

The trip last year was very popular so book in early to avoid disappointment! 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me 

Yours Sincerely 

Ms H Ward 

 

Head of Performing Arts 

h.ward@campionschool.org.uk  
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